

2200 BONFORTE BLVD. PUEBLO, COLORADO 81001-4901 (719) 549-2975 Fax: (719) 549-2183

Bob Faith 57 North Alma School Rd. Suite 222 Mesa, AZ 85201

September 11, 2003

Dear Bob:

I wanted to write and thank you for your performance here at Colorado State University-Pueblo. We had a great attendance in anticipation of your show. As promised, our students had a wonderful time experiencing hypnosis. Both students on stage and students in the audience were able to experience the fascination of hypnosis firsthand. Your show was entertaining, exciting, and hilarious. (After all, how can watching a male student give birth not be entertaining?!) Your show has generated discussion and excitement on campus even after your departure. The "buzz" on campus right now is about the "hypnotists show last night". The students who participated really had a blast. Not only were they able to be a part of the show, but now they are local celebrities and walking testimonies of the powers of hypnosis.

On a personal note, I would like to address the fact that you took time to talk with students both before and after the show. It means a lot to our students to have entertainers who value the individuals in the audience. Your one-on-one explanation of hypnosis and even quick hypnosis and relaxation examples with these individuals is invaluable. Your commitment to your audience is nothing short of classy. Our students, and I personally, truly appreciated your kindness and willingness to keep the show going even after the show was over.

Again, my thanks for an outstanding show. Our students had an incredible time, and my staff enjoyed your professionalism. Thanks again, and our best wishes on all your shows!

Regards,

Duane Brown Director